
SEPTEMBER 28, 2020 
 

PERSONNEL COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
 

The Personnel Committee met on Monday, September 28, 2020 at 5:00pm. Present were Mayor 
Staner, Council Members Bill Hosch and Andy Kelchen, Police Chief Heim and the City 
Administrator, Deanna McCusker.  
 
 The Committee reviewed the agreement that was signed by the City and Mr. Lamey for his 
Police Academy training and reimbursement if he resigned his full-time position. Additionally, 
the committee reviewed a letter from Mr. Lamey concerning reimbursing the City. After 
reviewing the information, a response will be sent to Mr. Lamey from our attorney. 
 
The Committee briefly discussed hiring a 2nd officer. Since it is almost October, the Committee 
will wait till November to make any decisions on moving forward with hiring.  
 
Motion by Hosch, second by Kelchen to adjourn at 5:45pm. 
 
 
 
 
Deanna McCusker, City Administrator   Greg Staner, Mayor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


